CHAIR’S PANEL 9.15 am on 8th December 2006

Present:
Cllr. Mrs S Lynch


Cllr. Ms C Smith-Haynes

Christina Riley, Senior Planning Officer

1.
KET/2006/0920 -
Full Application: Erection of garden shed in rear garden




9 Hermitage Road, Brampton Ash

The Panel were shown the plans and photos from the file and third party comments.  

Information from the Officer’s Report was conveyed to the Panel.

The Panel said that the decision could be delegated to officers

2. KET/2006/0951 – 
Full Application: Proposed conservatory




6 Creighton Crescent, Barton Seagrave

The Panel were shown the plans and photos from the file and third party comments.  Information from the Officer’s Report was conveyed to the Panel.

Mambers felt the application should be sent to Committee as the Parish Council have supported the proposal and there are no neighbour objections.

The Panel said that the decision could be delegated to officers.

The meeting closed at 9.55 am
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